Capital Expenditures Committee
Meeting Minutes

Monday, June 16, 2014, 6:00 PM
Lower Conference Room


Members Present: John Heffernan, Michael Podolski, Amy Paxson, Peter Springer and Susan Fay

Mr. Heffernan called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM.
Public Comment Period- No comments from the public
Budget Calendar- Mr. Heffernan explained that the plan is to get the capital budget process started in September. Mr. Heffernan explained that they could use the same methodology as last year, using the same spreadsheet and categories. The committee can work on five year plans with departments.
Ms Fay asked about the ratings sheet. She explained that she used the ratings sheet to rate three projects, and they all came out about the same so she had concerns about the rating sheet.
Ms. Paxson expressed concern that the priority ranking was subjective, and that guidelines may be needed to determine priority ranking. She suggested that a section be added that ask if an item needs to be done this year.
Ms. Fay wondered if it would make sense to categorize items into lower cost and higher cost before rating.
Meeting Minutes- 
Ms. Paxson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from October 1st, 2013, seconded by Mr. Springer. It was voted 5-0.
Ms. Paxson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from February 24th, 2014, seconded by Mr. Springer. It was voted 4-0. (Mr. Heffernan abstained)
Ms. Paxson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from March 4th, 2014, seconded by Mr. Springer. It was voted 5-0.
Committee Reorganization-
Mr. Heffernan informed the Committee that he would be stepping down from Chair of the CEC for the coming year. Mr. Springer expressed interest in position of Chair.
Mr. Podolski made a motion to appoint Mr. Springer as Chair of the CEC, seconded by Ms. Paxson. It was voted 5-0.
Mr. Heffernan agreed to talk to Mr. Howell about the ratings and the spreadsheet. It was determined the next meeting would be scheduled on or around the week of September 22nd. 
Mr. Podolski made a motion to adjourn at 6:45 PM, seconded by Ms. Paxson. It was voted 5-0.



